
  Aughton Christ Church C of E Primary School   

N E W S L E T T E R— 22nd April 2022 

 

Changes to Covid-19 Isolation Guidance 
 

 

From 1 April, updated guidance will advise people with      

symptoms of a respiratory infection, including COVID-19, and a 

high temperature or who feel unwell, to try to stay at home and 

avoid contact with other people until they feel well enough to    

resume normal activities and they no longer have a high           

temperature. From 1 April, anyone with a positive COVID-19 test 

result will be advised to try to stay at home and avoid contact with 

other people for 5 days, which is when they are most infectious.  

Children and young people who are unwell and have a high     

temperature should stay at home and avoid contact with other 

people, where they can. They can go back to school, college or 

childcare when they no longer have a high temperature, and they 

are well enough to attend.  
 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 25th May—Year 6 children will be undertaking some     

practice tests for their Statutory assessments this week   

Monday 25th April—Year 3 trip to Ormskirk  

Thursday 28th April—Year 5 trip to Liverpool  

Monday 2nd May—May Day Bank Holiday 
 

Clubs next week  

Monday  

3:30pm Tennis Year 1  

 

Tuesday 

8:15am morning Maths Year 6 

12:30pm Choir Years 5 & 6  

3:30pm reading club with Mr Kennedy for Year 6  

 

Wednesday 

8:15am morning Maths Year 6 

 

Thursday  

3:30pm reading club with Mr Swift for Year 6  

3:30pm Sports club Year 1 

 

Friday   

3:30pm Years 5 & 6 cricket  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Our school value this half term is: “Service” 

‘Serve one another in love’ 

Galatians 5.13 

 

 

Statutory Assessment Dates 

Please be aware of the forthcoming statutory assessments 

that will be taking place during the summer term. It is essential 

that all children are in school for these assessments.   

 

Monday 9th - Friday 13th May—Y6 end of key stage SATS.  

Monday 9th - Friday 20th May—Y2 end of key stage SATS.  
 

Wednesday 8th - Friday 10th June—Y1 Phonics screening 
 

Monday 13th - Friday 17th June— Y4 multiplication check  
 

Admissions 

Following the admissions process this year, we still have a    

limited number of places available for September 2022.  If    

anyone is interested in a place for their child for September 

2022, please contact the school office.  
 

PHA Easter Bingo 

We really enjoyed being able to invite friends and family into 

school again on Wednesday following two years of Covid-19     

restrictions. A total of £414.85 was raised on the night and fun 

was had by all! 
 

Tower Wood  

We are still accepting payments for the 

Year 6 Tower Wood residential holiday in 

June. Please ensure that your payment 

card accompanies all payments 

(cheques preferred, made  payable to 

‘L.C.C’). Thank you.  
 

Comic Relief 

Thank you for your donations on Friday 18th 

March to support this cause, we raised a total of 

£328.06! 
 

Volunteering in school 

With Covid-19 restrictions lifting and school life resuming to       

normal, we are requesting that anybody interested in            

volunteering in school and/or accompanying children on class 

visits please contact the school office to register their interest. 

All adults coming into school are asked to undergo a DBS 

check as per our safeguarding policy.  
 

Notices 


